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17 March 2014
To All Parents and Carers

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 8 Options Evening 

A reminder that school will finish at 2.00pm for students on Wednesday 19 March due to our Year 8 Options Evening (4.00pm to 6.00pm).

Teachers’ Strike Day
I wrote to you on 10 March letting you know we may possibly have to close the school on Wednesday 26 March if the teachers’ strike organised by the NUT went ahead.
I can confirm that the strike is happening and, therefore have put the following plan into place:

· Year 11 students will have a normal school day.  They should arrive for 8.30am and will finish school at 3.10pm.

· The school will be closed to Years 7, 8, 9 and 10.

· Students in Years 12 and 13 may be invited in to school by individual teachers.  Students who are not invited to come in to school will not attend and should complete work at home.
All students should be back in school for Thursday 27 March.

Year 6 Transition Meetings

On Wednesday 2 April we have invited the primary school children who will be joining us in September 2014, along with their parents and carers to visit us and meet with our staff.  The families will be having individual meetings which means that the majority of our staff need to be involved in this process.  Therefore, the students will finish school at 1.10pm on Wednesday 2 April so that this can happen.
I realise that we seem to be closing the school early on a number of Wednesdays this term.  There have been valid reasons for each of these early closures and I appreciate your support with this.  There will be fewer early closures on Wednesdays next term!

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Roberts

Head
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